
From: Patrick Kopnicky
To: Buka, Stephanie
Cc: Baechle, Andrew; Dutch, Michael J.; Susan & Don Goughler; Sue Vertosick; Spencer Clark; Debi Nuttall; George

 Kurn; Theodora Duranti
Subject: Patrick Kopnicky Council of Friends
Date: Friday, July 31, 2015 8:52:21 AM

Stephanie,

Please note that I am stepping down from my position on the Council of Friends of Harrison Hills Park effective
 August 1, 2015.

It has been 10 great years of very interesting and rewarding experiences.  Our community has consistently told us
 how much their park has improved since our founding.  I'm very proud of that and of the great relationships
 developed over the years.

Working with the the Andrew Baechle Parks Director, his staff, and various Public Works Administrators, we have
 largely achieved much of what we envisioned back in 2005 at our founding.

Thanks to members of County Council for giving me this opportunity to give back to our community and to all of
 the county staff who have worked with us over the years.

My replacement, Michael Kneiser, will be an outstanding addition I'm sure.  His application to Allegheny County
 Council is forthcoming.

Patrick Kopnicky
724-224-4102 H
412-849-2077 M

Sent from my iPad
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